Environmental

Alternatives,

April 23, 2019

Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 213

Denver, CO 80203

RE: M-1993-050 Dellacroce Pit
Amendment to 112 Permit (AM-02)
Response to April 22, 2019 Second Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Cazier,
The haul road in through the released acres will remain in the affected and permit
areas. The haul road will be reclaimed as approved in the current permit after mining is

completed. Please find the enclosed revised Exhibit C.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any further questions at
eai@bresnan.net or 719-275-8951.

Respectfully submitted,

Angela M. Bellantoni Ph.D.

Environmental Alternatives Inc.

1107 Main Street, Cafion City, CO 81212
e-mail: eai@bresnan.net
Phone: 719-275-8951




v

T~ RO i

e e
T
; nm*p’sfo'éyﬂeql

§ 02 "Aiio weusy
1REL T 0

)
'ON 3¥n514

[ CHbAL[DRIRE]Y |DUsERDI AT

Q35 A3Y

Ly

\I¥3/

1/vehy

008" |

N TRt
o L]

11yd

=

£1Y3%

VUY 0310344V Q381A3Y

ALEIYE 7 ONINIW NOILYNY103Y 40 NOISIAIQ 0aYI0102

03 “HINVY SANYIROTH
kiva yavid ort
SYANID TdYISANYT ¥33INOId

L4 1IAYYS 100¥2Y1134
, ) p

-,
=)
&

VAWV Q310344 _03504014

T
é§
f
)




